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Mr. Andrew Tauber
6015 Broadbranch Road, NW IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20015 TO F01A-82-348

Dear Mr. Tauber:

This is in response to your letter of July 28, 1982 in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA) access to all files
and records which relate to Wesleyan University (in Middletown, Ct.),
its staff, its students, political activity there, student and/or faculty
organizations and any relevant background material.

The only information available at NRC with regard to Wesleyan University
are reports concerned with the health and safety program related to the
NRC licensed activities. These do not involve the type of information
you requested.

Since Connie Pappas of my staff was unsuccessful in getting you on the
telephone, please contact her at 492-8133 if you have any questions.

SincereJy,
y,

-

/ / ./M. Felton, Director,
/ Division of Rules and Rececds'

/ Office of Administration
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